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Good morning, 

Over three months have passed since the MOD' s letter was published on PINs website. 

The residents of Portsmouth and along the route to Lovedean have been waiting for over 4
years fir a decision  and really deserve to know what is happening.

Could you please inform us  when a decision is due? 

We wish you a Merry Christmas. 

Many Thanks, 
Viola Langley 
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